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Good afternoon students, families, Board Members, Superintendent, and OUSD community. 

Student Director Mc-Elvaine attended the Critical Conversation with Diane Ravitch and Jitu 
Brown event hosted at Oakland Tech. 

On October 18, All City Council Student Union Governing Board met with Superintendent Team 
to discuss ACC’s History, Budget Prioritization, and 2018-2019 calendar. During the meeting, we 
discussed issues like the facilities in Fremont and McClymonds High School. Additionally, we 
had a conversation about the concerns of the SBAC testing and lack of communication with 
students about the SBAC counting for college admission this year. 

All City Council also had its Second Middle School meeting hosted by Frick Middle School. 

Upcoming events: 

● 2nd High School  Meeting on November 30 hosted by Life Academy from 8am-3pm 
 

For more information, please contact me at gema.quetzal@ousd.org, or check us out on our 
Facebook page: All City Council. 
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